We have received confirmation that the required notice of a
Special Meeting of Property Owners will be delivered to the
US Postal Service and postmarked today.

We are now free to announce the Special meeting on October
10, 2023 at 1:30 pm. Please watch for the notice that will be
delivered to your home in the next couple of days.

Woodburn Estates & Golf
Special Meeting of Property Owners

Date
Tuesday, October 10, 2023

Time
Meeting begins at 1:30 pm

Where
WEG Auditorium

Purpose

Recall Petition of President Ken Bourne
Recall Petition of Secretary Kim Farquharson
Recall Petition of Treasurer Phil Balogh
Recall Petition of Director Steve Garner

The attorneys of WEG will be present to explain details and
facilitate the special meeting.

We want to encourage all to attend the meeting.
There will be no ‘Listen-In’ line available.

Please bring photo ID as it may be requested.
20% quorum

What about Absentee ballots



